





Redhill Parent Enquiries redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Senior School Administrator Zara Bate zara.bate@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: http://redhillschool.co.uk

REDHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Telephone: 01952 327170 Kitchen: 01952 327257

Nursery: 01952 327253

15th October 2018

Dear Parents of Year 4 Children

Next half term, the children in Year 4 will be swimming on Tuesday mornings at Thomas Telford. These sessions will begin on Tuesday 6^{th} November and run until Tuesday 18^{th} December = 7 sessions in total.

Due to the timing of the morning sessions, we are requesting that Miss Dhillon's class arrive at school at 8.35am for the 7 Tuesday mornings so that children can be registered and on the coach for 8.45am. They should enter via Miss Dhillon's class door. Miss Freestone's class should arrive at their normal time at school.

Please can you ensure that your child has a swimming kit on Tuesday mornings and that no jewellery, including pierced ear-rings is worn.

Yours faithfully

Tom Worthington PE Teacher

REPLY SLIP - SWIMMING ABILITIES

Му	child
0	Cannot swim
0	Should be classed as a beginner
0	Is a very confident swimmer
	child attends swimming lessons at and can swim tres.
Му	child swims for Swimming Club

"Reaching for new heights, together"

















